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*  Award Winners  * 

Rodney Smith, President 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kaye Harris President-Elect 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Carol Harper, Past President 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ruth Huff, Executive Director 

       NCACTE Teacher of the Year   NCACTE Guidance Award 

  Amy White, Buncombe County Schools       Liz Vaden, Alamance County Schools 

    Family & Consumer Science Division                    Guidance Division 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

     NCACTE Administrator of the Year    Carl Perkins Community Service Award 

 Tony Fogleman, Cleveland County Schools         Jessica Gaff, Alexander County 

              Administration Division       Family & Consumer Science Division 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

         NCACTE Quality Division Awards 



Thank You 
To our  

Sponsors 
 

Gold Sponsors 

Bridgetek Solutions, LLC  (page 12) 

Career Cruising 
Carolina Training Associates  (page 10) 

Central Piedmont Community  (page 8) 

Certiport Pearson VUE 

Connectview  (page 15) 

Conover Company 

Kaduceus, Inc.  (page 4) 

Learning Labs, Inc.   

Lenoir Community College  (page 6) 

PassAssured, LLC 
Pretty Girl, Lipsense 

 

Bronze Sponsors 

Troxell 

 

Please Support our Sponsors ! 
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        MEET YOUR LEADERSHIP FOR 2017-18 
 

NCACTE 
President – Rodney Smith     rodney.smith@bcsemail.org 
President-Elect – Kaye Harris   kharris@clevelandcountyschools.org 
Past President – Carol Harper   harperca@rss.k12.nc.us 
Executive Director – Ruth Huff     rbhuff777@gmail.com 
 
ADMINISTRATION DIVISION 
President – Chris Bailey    chris.bailey@cravenk12.org 
President-Elect – Sharon Johnson  SharonJohnson@richmond.k12.nc.us  
 
AGRICULTURE EDUCATION DIVISION 
President – Amy Kidd       akidd@randolph.k12.nc.us 
President-Elect – Chad Ayers     cayers@mhspatriots.com  
 
BUSINESS EDUCATION DIVISION 
President – Kety Clark    ketyclark@ccs.k12.nc.us  
President-Elect – vacant    
 
FAMILY & CONSUMER SCIENCES DIVISION 
President – Amy White       amy.white@bcsemail.org 
President-Elect – Michael Holman  mholman@chccs.k12.nc.us  
 
GUIDANCE DIVISION 
President – Holly Tolston      holly.tolston@carteretk12.org 
President-Elect – Jeff Snead     jeff.snead@cravenk12.org  
 
HEALTH SCIENCES DIVISION 
President – Diane Wall       dtwall@bellsouth.net 
President-Elect – Kendra Faries  kfaries@scsnc.org  
 
INSTRUCTIONAL MANAGEMENT DIVISION 
President – Rhonda Benfield      rbenfield@clevelandcountyschools.org 
President-Elect – Kim Sexton     ksexton@davidson.k12.nc.us  
 
MARKETING EDUCATION DIVISION 
President – Pam Brunner      pamelabrunner@ccs.k12.nc.us 
President-Elect – vacant  
 
NC ALIVE 
President – Barry Oxendine      boxendine@hcs.k12.nc.us 
President-Elect – Katonia Ford     katonia.ford@yahoo.com 
 
NEW AND RELATED SERVICES DIVISION 
President – Bill Ellis       billgellis@att.net 
President-Elect – Brantley Murphy murphyb@gcs.k12.nc.us 
 
TECHNOLOGY EDUCATION DIVISION 
President – John Butler      jbutler@rock.k12.nc.us 
President-Elect – Steven Thorne     steventhorne@wcps.org 
 
TRADE & INDUSTRIAL EDUCATION DIVISION 
President – Darrin Bridges      darrin.bridges@mgsd.k12.nc.us 
President-Elect – Andy Owens      Andy_Owens@catawbaschools.net  
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EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR’S MESSAGE 
Ruth Huff, NCACTE Executive Director 
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By now you are back at school and working hard to get the 

year off to a good start for your students.  I remember those 

first days of school and the excitement both the students and 

teachers displayed.  Each year you have multiple goals for your 

classes and can’t wait to see how thing unfold. I wish for each of 

you a great and productive year. 

 

BIG NEWS:   The NCACTE Assembly of Delegates voted to unite with ACTE at 

Summer Conference.  What does this mean for you as an individual or potential 

member?  Well, ACTE offers multiple benefits, and I encourage you to go to their website, 

www.acteonline.org to view them.  Beginning after August 15, 2017, you must pay for 

your division, NCACTE and ACTE dues in order to become a member. Please consider 

joining our efforts to make CTE stronger for our students and CTE educators.  Please 

also visit our state website at www.ncacteonline.org as well to see what is new in North 

Carolina.    

 

Our membership data base has been sent to ACTE and they will manage the 

membership.  I will have access to this database and can answer most of your questions.  

Dues can be sent to ACTE or to the NCACTE office.   

 

Your elected officers are looking for volunteers who would be interested in serving on a 

division committee and to also represent your division at the state level.  Please consider 

becoming more involved in NCACTE.  This has to be a team effort for our state 

association to grow and prosper.  Our first meeting will be September 15-16, 2017 in 

Durham at the Sheraton imperial Hotel.  We will concentrate on digital learning.  The 

Spring Seminar will be held February 15-17, 2018 at the same place.  Please look for 

information about that seminar as well.  It will probably be sent via email in December.  

You will be awarded 1 CEU for each Seminar.  If you are a member and not receiving 

emails from me, please let me know so you will receive information about Seminars and 

legislative concerns.  As your Executive Director, I am here to help you and your division, 

so please let me know how I can help you or your division. 

http://www.acteonline.org
http://www.ncacteonline.org
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From Your President…. 
Rodney Smith 
 

 

….And it begins! 
 

As we start another year welcoming new faces to our classrooms and 

buildings, it brings to my mind just how often things change. Each year 
brings new opportunities to touch the minds of the young people we 

meet each day. As I think about this I ask myself, “am I doing all I can 
with each opportunity?” Am I using the resources available to me to 

better serve my students? Am I making the most of the colleagues I am 

associated with to make be better? Am I willing to serve and become involved in my profession? 

 

The best way I have found to answer some of these questions is by taking advantage of workshops, 

conferences and being part of professional organizations like NCACTE. Throughout my career, I have 

attended numerous professional development meetings and I approach them all the same way – if I can 

take away one thing from a session (no matter how small) it is worth the time and effort. 

 
Being part of NCACTE, attending summer conference each year, and becoming involved in the 

organization has helped me grow professionally as well as personally. It has provided opportunities to 
learn many things that make me a better educator. I have met wonderful people that have become 

mentors to me and allowed me to be a mentor to others. I encourage you to become involved in our 

organization and spread the word to your colleagues about the great things we offer. 

 
Since we last met, there has been a lot of work going on with your executive committee and your 

board of directors with the transition to a unified state with ACTE. Several people have been working 

“Together As One” to make this a smooth transition. The national organization is committed to helping 
NCACTE provide our members great value. As a unified state and national membership for our 

members, we have full access to a vast catalog of ACTE resources. 
 

I am excited about what this next year holds and where we can go. Over the course of the next few 

months, you will see this transition becoming much more evident in the marketing and promotion of 
NCACTE. I have discovered that change is not only inevitable, but necessary to achieve great things. 

This year, we will see change not only in our schools with new students and faculty, but also in 
NCACTE as we seek to provide you, our members, the best possible opportunities to grow in your 

profession. At the end of the day, the goal is to provide you the information and resources to make the 

most of the opportunities we have sitting in our classrooms – our students. 

 

I wish you all a great year, and invite you to our fall professional development conference in September. 

Thanks, and see you soon. 

 

Rodney 
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From Your President-Elect…. 
Kaye Harris 
 

 

Hello NCACTE Members, 

 

I hope that your school year has gotten off to an excellent start. Let me 

preface this by saying that I began planning this message the night before 
the first day of school. I don’t know about you, but no matter how long I 

teach I never get over the anxious feeling that I have in the pit of my 
stomach the night before I greet new classes. Normally, I’ll look at the 

clock around 3:00 and tell myself that within 24-hours the first day of 
school will be over. The first day of trying to remember to tell your 

students all of the school and class procedures without forgetting something. The first day of trying to 

remember the names and faces that have walked into your class. The first day you get to make an 

impression on the students you will see each and every day this semester. 

 
I think we can all agree that first impressions are important. This newsletter is my opportunity to make 

a first impression on you as your NCACTE president-elect. I expect the next two years to be a 
whirlwind of change for our organization. As you’ve likely heard by now our state organization has 

unified with ACTE. This merger is going to give you, as members, additional opportunities for 
professional development and legislative advocacy. It’s going to give you a voice at the national level that 

is invaluable as we seek to protect and strengthen CTE within our schools. 

 

NCACTE will continue to be a strong voice for you as your connection to ACTE. As I begin my term 

of service my major goal for NCACTE is to become a stronger advocate for our CTSOs in North 
Carolina. Our most important asset in CTE is our students. They are the future of our country and will 

be the teachers that fill our shoes as we retire. They are the reason why we are here. As president-
elect it will be my goal to strengthen those students so that they are prepared to fill some pretty big 

shoes. 

 

Throughout this year, please do not hesitate to contact me if you have ideas or suggestions for 

NCACTE. You are the membership of NCACTE. Without you, there is no organization. It is my duty 
to see that your needs are met. I can’t promise that I will do all things perfect, but I can promise that I 

will be an advocate for you and for all of CTE. 

 

May God bless you and your students during this year of service. 

Unit Membership 

Awards: 

 

Cleveland County 

Granville County 

Lee County 
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Guidance Division News 
 
The NCACTE Guidance & Career Development Division would like to welcome you to the 2017-2018 
school year.    We are very excited about all the great things in the works for CTE this school year as we 
celebrate the 100th anniversary of Career & Technical Education.  Our division started off with a bang at 
the 2017 CTE Summer Conference this year with record breaking attendance of over 230 Career 
Development and Special Populations Coordinators in attendance.   During our time at Summer 
Conference, DPI and NCACTE Guidance & Career Development offered 31 sessions for our attendees 
along with 18 different roundtables at our last event of the conference.    
 
Another highlight of our conference was celebrating our wonderful Guidance and Career Development 
Professionals.   Liz Vaden received NCACTE Career and Guidance Professional Award award for her 
lifetime of hard work and achievement in the Guidance and Career Development profession.   We 
appreciate all Liz does for us as a division and all she does for the students of the Alamance-Burlington 
School System. 
 
Along with Liz’s award, our Division also honored our regional winners for the Career Guidance 
Professional of the Year.   The nominees included the following: 

 Western Region - Michele Smith (CDC, Buncombe County Schools), Cindy Thompson (CDC, Swain County 

Schools) 

 Northwest Region:  Susan Pope (CDC/SPC, Caldwell County Schools), Vicky Wheeler (School-to-Career 

Coordinator/Academy Director, Winston-Salem/Forsyth County Schools) 

 Southwest Region:  Lugennia Hagans-Hunt (SPC, Robeson County Schools), Lenny Westmoreland (CDC, 

Cabarrus County Schools), Rebecca White (CDC, Charlotte-Mecklenburg Schools) 

 Central Region:  Joyce Bailey-Stevens (CDC, Wake County Public Schools), Lindsey Criss (SPC, Alamance-

Burlington School System), Elaine Webb (CDC, Franklin County Schools) 

 Northeastern Region:  Sarah Fox (School Counselor, Tyrrell County Schools), Jennie Rook (CDC/SPC, Dare 

County Schools) 
Southestern Region: Francisca Gray (CDC, Onslow County Schools), Holly Tolston (CDC, Carteret County 
Schools), Nancy Walker (CDC, Wayne County Schools) 
The regional winners for their region and finalists for the state level award are Michele Smith (Western Region), 
Vicky Wheeler (Northwestern Region), Lugennia Hagans-Hunt (Southwestern Region), Lindsey Criss (Central 
Region), Jennie Rook (Northeastern Region), and Holly Tolston (Southeastern Region).  The NC Career Guidance 
Professional of the Year will be announced at the CDC/SPC Fall Mini-Conference 2017 held in Boone, NC 
October 12- 13, 2017.  More information about the conference is available at :https://
ncacteguidance.wordpress.com/2017-fall-mini-conference/.  The registration deadline is October 4, 2017.    

 
If you want to have a voice in Guidance and Career Development in NC please consider becoming an 
active Committee Member or an Officer with NCACTE.   Currently all Officer and Committee Chair 
positions are held, but we would love some additional assistance and support.   Below is contact 
information for our Officers and Committee Chairs.    
 
President & NCACTE Membership Committee Member - Holly Tolston (holly.tolston@carteretk12.org) 
President-Elect and NCACTE Strategic Plan Committee Member- Jeff Snead (jeff.snead@cravenk12.org) 
Immediate Past President & Awards Committee Chair- Misty Wolfe (mwolfe@randolph.k12.nc.us) 
Secretary and Ways & Means Committee Chair - Elaine G. Webb (elainewebb@fcschools.net) 
Treasurer - Liz Vaden (liz_vaden@abss.k12.nc.us) 
Awards Committee Chair - Misty Wolfe (mwolfe@randolph.k12.nc.us) 
Bylaws Committee Chair - Shirley Holt (shirleyholt@pamlicoschools.org) 
Legislative Committee Chair - Bena Weires (bweires@gmail.com) 
Newsletter Committee Chair - Rhonda Farmer (rhonda_farmer@abss.k12.nc.us) 
Professional Development Committee Chair - Karen Davis (karenM.davis@carteretk12.org 
Public Information Committee Chair - Jessica Shimer (jshimer@lenoir.k12.nc.us) 
Resolutions Committee Chair - Courtney McGowen (cmcgowan@asheboro.k12.nc.us) 

https://ncacteguidance.wordpress.com/2017-fall-mini-conference/
https://ncacteguidance.wordpress.com/2017-fall-mini-conference/
mailto:holly.tolston@carteretk12.org
mailto:jeff.snead@cravenk12.org
mailto:mwolfe@randolph.k12.nc.us
mailto:elainewebb@fcschools.net
mailto:liz_vaden@abss.k12.nc.us
mailto:mwolfe@randolph.k12.nc.us
mailto:shirleyholt@pamlicoschools.org
mailto:bweires@gmail.com
mailto:rhonda_farmer@abss.k12.nc.us
mailto:karenM.davis@carteretk12.org
mailto:jshimer@lenoir.k12.nc.us
mailto:cmcgowan@asheboro.k12.nc.us


Guidance 

Division 

Photos 

from CTE 

Summer  

Conference 
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NCACTE IMC Division 

Fall 2017 Newsletter 

2017-2018 IMC Officers and Committee Chairs : 
 

President - Rhonda Benfield (Cleveland County) 

President-Elect - Kim Sexton (Davidson County) 

Immediate Past President - Lisa Roberts (Buncombe County) 

Secretary - Linda Wiggins (Weldon City) 

Treasurer - Erica Jones (Duplin County) 

Awards - Helen Arnett (New Hanover) 

Bylaws - Kim Sexton (Davidson County) 

Budget—Lisa Roberts (Buncombe County) 

Legislative - Crystal Bailey (Carteret County) 

Membership - Lisa Roberts (Buncombe County) 

Nominations - Karen Boyles (Hickory City) and Louise Cape   Stokes County) 

Newsletter & Public Information - Jeff Haake and Michelle Smith (Buncombe County) 

Professional Development - Megan Smith (Rowan-Salisbury) 

Resolutions - Lynn Beasley (Thomasville City) 

Strategic Planning - Kim Sexton (Davidson County) 

Tellers - Christy Weaver (Gaston County) 

Ways & Means - Erica Jones (Duplin County 

IMC of the Year 

Southeast—Erica Jones 

Southwest—Rhonda Benfield 

Northeast—Rebecca Leary 

Northwest—Kim Sexton 

Central—Emily Sue Temple 

 Western—Tanya Tommey 

For the Full IMC Division Newsletter, go to NCACTEonline.org—Divisions—click on the IMC link 
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Health Science Division 
 
"NC CTE Conference 2017" 
Before attending Summer Conference, I was daunted by the idea of being in a building with so many 
other educators pouring out advice for beginner teachers as myself.  In New Teacher Orientation, I was 
reminded repeatedly to complete the 40 Hour Induction Coursework as soon as possible along with all 
my fellow new NC Career Technical teachers.  That afternoon, I was surrounded by rows of former 
veteran nurses who all nodded their heads in agreement when the speaker referred to former nurse 
licensing exams held in Raleigh decades prior.  At the end of this meeting, everyone was encouraged to 
meet the following evening for a NCHSETA, North Carolina Health Science Education Teachers 
Association, business meeting.  Normally, I would have shrugged off such a suggestion but felt 
compelled to join when it was made mention that the group was shrinking; my inner hippie was 
provoked to join to help carry on a former legacy.  I signed up to join NCACTE the following evening and 
instantly felt so welcome and inspired by the group of other Health Science Educators.  Everyone 
seemed so passionate and informed about CTE legislation lobbying and niche networking.  I had not felt 
this same sense of "Save the World" community mentality since my undergrad Student-led Organization 
days at Chapel Hill.  It turned out that I did leave the conference with a head swirling with too many 
ideas and pressure to follow the strategies of teachers that have come before me, but I am so thankful 
to have met and talked with the handful of colleagues that attended this year.  I cannot wait for the day 
that I can look back at my past teaching experiences and lift up other beginner teachers who will be 
going through what I had experienced. 
 
- Christine Hardee 

Trade & Industrial Education Division 
 

We are proud to introduce to you our newly-installed 2017-18 officers of the NCACTE T&I Division: 
 

(pictured left to right) 

President:   Darrin Bridges 

Vice President:   Andy Owens 

Treasurer:   Myra Morgan 

Secretary:   Pamela Walker 

Past President:   Steve Walker 

 

Make plans to attend our T&I Fall Conference 
November 16-18 in Atlantic Beach.  Flyer and 

registration can be found at  

ncacteonline.org/NCTIETA.html.   

Great sessions have been planned, and a new 
format of half-day sessions has been added to 

allow attendees to experience a variety of 

relevant and related topics. 
And while you’re planning to attend the 

conference, come early and in the day on 

Thursday and join us at the Crystal Coast Golf 
Course for our popular golf tournament to 

benefit SkillsUSA North Carolina. 
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     Administration Division 
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Agriculture Division 
 

Greetings from NCATA!! 

 

This past summer the agriculture teachers had a fantastic summer conference.  The information presented 

will be useful in our classrooms to bring opportunities to our students.  Workshops included personal 

finance which gave our teachers strategies and skills to use in their classroom as well as in their lives.  A 

favorite for our teachers is Roundtable Discussions where teachers present their ideas to assist a wide 

variety of experiences in the classroom.  Floral design, BASF, Beekeeping, CANVAS and so much more 

were crowd favorite workshops.  We are grateful to our NC Agriculture Leadership Staff for putting 

together a wonderful summer conference.  One highlight from summer conference was our NCATA is 

bringing back our mentor program across the regions.  Teachers with five years plus will work with 

teachers with two years or less to assist in the classroom, FFA, and other areas. The officers for 2017-18: 

President-Amy Kidd    President-Elect-Chad Ayers 

Past President-John Fortner   Treasurer-Dale Cochran  

Secretary-Doug Lata    Wayne Proffitt Benevolence Fund-Janet Waddell 

West Region VP- Justin Gillespie  Northwest Region VP- Shannon Vanhoy 

Southwest Region VP- Matt Harris  West Central Region VP- Marguerite Fields 

East Central Region VP- Kristina Brake South Central Region VP- Ashley Long 

Northeast Region VP- Eric Godwin  Southeast Region VP- Johnny Jessup 

 

Agriculture Teachers will be meeting in their Regional Meetings at student leadership conference this 

fall.  This will be a time for mentoring participants to meet and follow up.  We will learn about upcoming 

events for the year. 

 

The NCATA wishes everyone a very successful year!! 
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For the Full Business Ed Division Newsletter, go to NCACTEonline.org 

- Divisions—and click on the Business Education link 



Follow us on Facebook --  NCACTE 
 

North Carolina Association of  
Career and Technical Educators 

 

 

Upcoming Events 
 

September 14-16, 2017 

NCACTE Fall Professional Development 

Conference and Board of Directors’ Meeting  

Research Triangle Park, NC 

 

September 28-30, 2017 

ACTE Region II Leadership Conference  

Jekyll Island, Georgia 

 

December 6-9, 2017  

ACTE CareerTech Vision 2016 

Nashville, Tennessee 

 

February 2018 

Career & Technical Education Month 

 

February 15-17, 2018 
NCACTE Spring Professional Development 

Conference and Board of Directors’ Meeting 

Research Triangle Park, NC 

 

March 5-7, 2018  

ACTE National Policy Seminar  

Arlington, Virginia 

 

Spring, 2018  

Raleigh Legislative Policy Seminar  

Raleigh, NC 

 

May 1, 2018 

Nominations for ACTE / NCACTE Awards 

due 

 

July 22-26, 2018  

CTE Summer Conference  

Greensboro, NC  

2018 ACTE  

National Policy Seminar 
 

https://www.acteonline.org/nps/ 

 

 

Would you like to learn more about 

ACTE and develop your leadership 

skills?  Would you like to participate in 

the ACTE National Leadership Fellow-

ship Program?  Applications for the 2016 

class are due Nov. 1.  

https://www.acteonline.org/fellowship/  

 

We Would Like To  
Hear From You ! 

 

Do you have an article you’d like  

to submit for our Newsletter ?   
 

News from your school or CTSO? 
   

A classroom activity to share ? 
 

Send it to Paul Heidepriem,  

NCACTE Newsletter Editor, at  

pmheide@yahoo.com 
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Executive Committee: 

 1. President…………………………….………..Rodney Smith 

 2. President-Elect……………………………….....Kaye Harris 

 3. Immediate Past President……………………...Carol Harper 

 4. Recording Secretary………………….........Shakema Wilson 

 5. Finance Officer…………………………………….Ray Huff 

 6. Parliamentarian………………………………….Chip Lucas 

 7. Historian .…………………………………….Christy Cheek 

 8. Vice-President. (Elected by BOD)……. ……….Chris Bailey 

 9. Vice-President (Elected by BOD)………………….Bill Ellis 

10.  Vice-President (President’s Division)…………...Kety Clark 

11. Executive Director………………………………..Ruth Huff 

 

Vice Presidents: (representing divisions) 

* Administration………………………………….Chris Bailey 

12. Agricultural Education …………………………..Amy Kidd 

* Business Education………………………………Kety Clark 

13. Family and Consumer Sciences…………………Amy White 

14. Guidance……………………………………...Holly Tolston 

15. Health Science Education……………………….Diane Wall 

16. Instructional Management…………………Rhonda Benfield 

17. Marketing Education……………………….Pamela Brunner 

* New and Related Services………………………….Bill Ellis 

18. NC-Alive……………………………………Barry Oxendine 

19. Technology Education…………………………..John Butler 

20. Trade and Industrial Education………………Darrin Bridges 

 

ADVISORY COUNCIL 

Director of Career & Technical Ed. NC DPI………Jo Anne Honeycutt 

 

Director of Career & Technical Ed. NC Community  

 College System………………………….....Robert Witchger 

 

Vice Presidents-Elect: (representing divisions) 

21. Administration……………………………Sharon Johnson 

22. Agricultural Education………………………..Chad Ayers 

23. Business Education…………………………………vacant 

24. Family and Consumer Sciences…………Michael Holman 

25. Guidance………………………………………..Jeff Snead 

26. Health Science Education…………………..Kendra Faries 

27. Instructional Management……………………Kim Sexton 

28. Marketing Education……………………………….vacant 

29. New and Related Services………………Brantley Murphy 

30. NC-Alive……………………………………Katonia Ford 

31. Technology Education…………………….Steven Thorne 

32. Trade and Industrial Education……………..Andy Owens 

 

Standing Committee Chairmen: 

33. Awards Chair………………………………..Derrick Fogg 

* Bylaws Chair………………………………….Chip Lucas 

34. Legislation Chair…………………………….Allison Dees 

* Membership Chair (Immed. Past Pres.)…….Carol Harper 

35. Newsletter Chairman (and Editor)………Paul Heidepriem 

36. Nominations Chair………………………….Heather Jones 

37. Past Presidents……………………………….Bena Weires 

38. Professional Development Chair………...Kim Brewington 

39. Public Information Chair……………………...Tony Bello 

40. Resolutions Chair………………………….George Brooks 

* Strategic Plan Chair (President-Elect)………..Kaye Harris 

41. Tellers Chair………………………………Shannon Baker 

42. Ways and Means Chair………………………Elaine Webb 

 

ACTE Region 2 Policy Committee State Representative… 

               ...…Brantley Murphy 

Note: * denotes member already included in Board of Directors count.   

NCACTE BOARD OF DIRECTORS      2017-2018 

 

Check out the great resources     

offered by ACTE. 

 

 

 
JOIN ACTE / NCACTE ONLINE 

 
 
 Now it’s even easier to join !   
          No more paper forms ! 
 

Follow this link to the membership site: 
http://ncacteonline.org/membership.html 

 
 

Cash, Check, VISA, Master Card,  
And American Express accepted. 
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